

Woodward Markwell Insurance Broker,
Friars House,
4 Falcon Street,
Kesgrave,
Ipswich,
Suffolk.
IP1 1SL

17th February 2021

To Woodward Markwell Insurance Broker,

Re: Woodward Markwell's 500 for 500 Team - In memory of Jen Baker,

I am writing to say thank you and well done for raising an amazing £2373 for East Anglian Air Ambulance so far this year and we are only in February. Today I had a great chat with Toni Vincent-Panich and learnt about what you have been doing to fundraise and how important it has been to do this together, after losing Jen so tragically back in October. It is clear she is greatly missed by you all and we are so grateful that you are choosing to support our charity in Jen's memory.

It is thanks to donations like yours, that our crews are able to continue their life saving work.

Unlike the first lockdown, we are yet to see a drop in mission numbers and in addition we continue to support our NHS colleagues with patient transfers of the sickest Covid 19 patients in the country, helping move them from hospitals with no more room, to hospitals with spare capacity.

Our crews are busier than ever, but on their behalf and from the whole charity, thank you so much for your support.

Kind regards and stay safe,

Georgina Forbes

Community Fundraiser

Together we save lives

www.eaaa.org.uk

Registered office: Hangar E, Gambling Close, Norwich NR6 6EG Telephone: 03450 669 999

